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In Pre-School we have been learning about Diwali. We have made rangoli patterns and we also 

made our own firework breadsticks. We enjoyed wearing odd socks for Anti-bullying week and we 

talked about how to be good friends. 

In Reception we have been learning about Diwali, the festival of light. We used clay to make diya 

lamps and made rangoli patterns.  
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Year 1 have been 

dev e lop ing the i r 

k n o w l e d g e 

of  mammals, fish, 

birds, reptiles and 

amphibians this week. 

After discussing the 

different types of 

animals we made 

some posters using 

factfiles to help us.  

Miss Mitchell was 

extremely impressed 

with our efforts! 



For Interfaith week Year 2 were learning about the important aspects of the Islamic faith.  The children 

enjoyed looking at the different artifacts such as the Qur'an and a prayer mat.  We learnt why these 

are very special.  We enjoyed learning how Muslims observe their faith and how our classmates, who 

follow this religion, include these aspects  into their own lives. 

Year 4 have learnt about the Sikh 

faith as part of our interfaith week 

activities. They worked hard 

together to create things for our 

class display for our whole school 

interfaith exhibition. We enjoyed 

some art and craft activities as 

well as creating some written 

information to share our learning.  

This half term in science Year 3 are learning about Forces and 

Magnets. Last week, we explored a range of toys to identify 

the different forces acting on the objects. This week, we 

investigated how a toy car moved on different surfaces.  



In RE, Year 6 have been attempting to retell the big frieze through artwork.  They all used their creative 

skills to explain how God created the world through Genesis 1 and 2.  

Year 5 all enjoyed wearing 

their odd socks on 

Monday.  We took part in 

a BBC live assembly on 

bullying and discussed why 

it is important to speak up if 

you see unkind behaviour. 

We then talked about 

consequences and how 

our actions can affect 

others.  

The children enjoyed going on a walk to Shelf 

park to raise money for Children In Need. They 

were encouraged to think of others  whilst 

enjoying the fresh air and exercise.  It's 

not too late to make a donation to 

Children in Need, we’ll leave the item in 

the shop section of SchoolMoney open 

until Monday and let you know the total 

next week. 

Health and Wellbeing 
Congratulations and well done 

to Mrs Averill and her kitchen 

team who have received 

another 5 rating from the Food 

Standards Agency following 

an inspection this week.  


